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Across

1 Disdaining to spell 
this with an S as 
setter has, for 
instance? That's 
possible anathema to 
subscribers to 1d 
(15)

9 Something making it 
difficult to swallow 
offensive article by 
body of students (7)

10 Poles confining all 
Scottish people to 
moor (7)

11 Like the Tube, going 
in cycles? (5)

12 One against what has 
gone before with 
love for what may 
come... to start with 
(9)

13 Recent lament aired 
by setter: a problem 
with inspiration (9)

15 Drinks sent back in 
tantrum (5)

16 Resistance reduced, 
current climbs (5)

18 What is in logs 
concerning previous 
returns to the interior 
(2-7)

20 Unqualified entrants 
upset small core (3-
6)

23 Ransack folio in 
anger (5)

24 Realise I got in a 
mess identifying 
number of additives 
going national (7)

25 Withdraw from 
agreement about 
standing for Tory 
party (7)

26 Unintentional 
quality? (15)

Down

1 Worker I brought to 
mint is motivated 
primarily by 
negative attitude to 
foreign domination 
(4-11)

2 Understanding of 
English 10/10: Alain 
finally moves from 
bottom place up to 
second (7)

3 Stupidly, I'm on 
sugar, but what 
would I know? (9)

4 Worse things happen 
where salt is 
employed (2,3)

5 Wanting to give an 
example -- without 
using principal 
characters from New 
Testament, however 
(9)

6 Just out of bed, a 
period when 
hallucinations may 
well occur (5)

7 If truth be spoken, in 

the end it's on the tip 
of one's tongue (7)

8 Not all there 
speaking in ancient 
language? (3,6,6)

14 Take care of 
Heather, babe (9)

15 Soaks treat us as 
nuts! (9)

17 The French breaking 
into song after mass 
delerium caused by 
this (7)

19 Expand limited 
information with 
notes (7)

21 Leading pair of 
literati chasing 
award, daggers 
drawn! (5)

22 Slippery slope 
inherent in spurious 
creed (5)


